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April 2019
Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to our new topic this term, ‘What is a voyage?’ Please have a look at the website for further information and keep an eye on the website throughout the term as we regularly post photos of what we have been doing in school. We are hoping to arrange a  trip in the summer term, to be announced! 
Homework will be in the same format as last term and you will receive a separate email with this information, which is also on the website. We are having a real drive on reading and are asking the children to read daily at home, get their reading records signed at home and bring them into school to be checked. We are currently running an incentive so that all children who read and have their record signed every day will have an extra 10 minutes play on a Friday. 

P.E. will take place on Tuesday and Thursdays and we ask children to have their P.E. kit in school every day.








As always, do catch us at the end of the day for quick chats or make an appointment to see one of us. 

Best wishes,
Mrs Kirby and Mrs Vaughan
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Tell me and I forget.
Teach me and I remember.
Involve me and I learn.

BENJAMIN FRANKLIN




